
THE STUDY AND PROCESS
The City of Vaughan has initiated the Environmental Assessment (EA) study for the area of Teston Road from
250 metres west of Pine Valley Drive to Kleinburg Summit Way. The study will address transportation needs for
those who live in the area and travel through it, including safety and operational improvements for all modes
of transportation, like motor vehicles, public transportation, biking and walking.

The Teston Road EA study will assess
alternative improvements with consideration
of impacts to transportation service and
the natural, socio-economic and cultural
environments. The study will be completed
in accordance with the planning and design
process for Schedule ‘B’ projects, as outlined
in the Municipal Engineers Association (MEA)
Municipal Class EA guidelines (October
2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 and 2015).

Upon study completion, a project file report
will be made available for public review and
comment at vaughan.ca/TestonRoad. The
report will document the study, consultation
process and decision-making rationale.

CONSULTATION
Public consultation is a vital part of the city-building process. The City of Vaughan is committed to engaging
with citizens and stakeholders in a meaningful and transparent way on issues and matters that impact them.
The City welcomes the input of citizens and invites them to get involved in planning the improvements for the
Teston Road EA.

A virtual Public Information Centre will be held to both inform and seek community input on the study. A notice
will be provided in the newspaper and on the study website. Check back often to receive updates on the date,
time and location. The study website will be updated as the study progresses with materials available for
download following the public meeting and at any other point of contact with the public.

Join the conversation. Visit vaughan.ca/TestonRoad for study updates and opportunities to get involved in
the developments of this project.

CONTACT US
If you have any questions, accessibility requirements, or you would like to join the study mailing list or share
comments, please contact:

Mani Shahrokni, P.Eng., PMP Anthony Reitmeier, P.Eng.
Project Manager, City of Vaughan Consultant Project Manager, HDR Inc.
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr. West 100 York Blvd., Suite 300
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 Richmond Hill, ON L4B 1J7
T: 905-832-2281, ext. 8163 T: 289-695-4701
E : Mani.Shahrokni@vaughan.ca E : Anthony.Reitmeier@hdrinc.com

This project is being conducted in accordance with the requirements of Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal
Class Environmental Assessment, which is an approved process under the Environmental Assessment Act.
Information is being collected under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. This notice was first
issued September 10, 2020.

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (EA) STUDY FOR TESTON ROAD, FROM 250 METRES
WEST OF PINE VALLEY DRIVE TO KLEINBURG SUMMIT WAY


